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The Salt Lake Deanery a7iliates have had a busy summer getting ready for the fall. Now that 
the meetings have started, we can share all the exciting goings on and to come.  

 

The Cathedral Women’s Society   Amy Kennedy 

 Their first meeting had a full agenda as the calendar of events and activities were 
planned for the year. The schedule has been published for the year and will be approved at 
the next meeting. A Potluck Dinner was served with extra guest invited.  

 The Book Club Selection “Set the World on Fire: A 4-Week Personal Retreat with The 
Female Doctor of the Church” by Vanita Hampton Wright This book requires more time and 
reflection therefore the group agreed to discuss it periodically over the next few weeks to 
give others a chance to read or finish the book. 

 Altar Society A new group was formed called Altar Society. The aims to be of service 
to the Cathedral so coordination with CWS should happen at every meeting. 

 

Catholic Women’s League    Narda Nordell 

 On September 14, 2024, CWL held it’s Fall Tapestry Beneficiary Luncheon and 
Fashion Show. There were 169 tickets sold with 7 tables reserved. The fashion show was 
presented by Chico’s. The models were members of CWL, Jesse Fisher, Jo-Ann Heather, 
Christina Oropeza, Lisa Romero, Kathy Scott and Brandi Valenzuela. There were 64 ra7le 
gifts donated.  

 Each month a non-profit organization/group is selected that the CWL Board 
Community Concerns Committee gathers and collects items that are needed by these 
individual nonprofit organizations. Organizations who have been selected to receive 
donations are children of Kearns-St. Ann’s School, Homeless Shelters, Sub for Santa, and 
The Inn Between. 

 

 

 



Our Lady of Lourdes, Magna   Teri Miller 

 During the last 4 months at OLOL Magna has been pretty slow. Our last meeting was 
in May. We purchased dinner from Midvale Mining for everyone and made it a social event. 
We discussed what we want to focus on for the next two years.  We announced our new 
o7icers. 

 

We worked our bake sale at the Knights of Columbus bingo in June, July, and August. 
On August 25th we installed the new o7icers at our 10:00 am Mass. 

September 12th our 1st meeting of the new term, we had to bake pizzelles for our spaghetti 
dinner in September. We also worked the bake sale at bingo the following Saturday. 

 

September 29th is our 92nd spaghetti dinner. We have been washing all pots and 
pans and sterilizing everything that will be used. We are using this whole week to prepare 
for this event. 

CCW has called all groups in our parish to donate a basket for the ra7le. This is our 
biggest fundraiser every year.  For example, Peel Mortuary donated a 50-inch tv for us this 
year. We will have a Utes basket which is very popular as well as a Colosimo Sausage 
basket. Last year we had 30 baskets. The year before we had over 60 (which was too many). 

 

We are planning a Trunk N Treat on the 27th of October with a movie to be shown at 
the church. We haven't decided on a movie as of yet. The Knights of Columbus are letting 
us take the October Bingo. We will be serving chili and other things AS WELL as the bake 
sale. 

 

St. Ann’s       Emmie Atzet 

 St Ann’s Ladies Guild has had a busy month. We collected and delivered a large load 
of donated baby items plus a nice cash donation to the Martha’s Baby Project.  We are 
looking forward to a Ladies Retreat and Ministry Fair in October. 

 

 

  



St. Marguerite     Carlene Clark 

The CCW did not meet June, July or August for summer break. The new o7icer did have 
a meeting this last summer in August to revamp the bylaws and map out what we are doing 
this next year.  
 
In September, we had the fall festival on the 13th & 14th. We all helped with the food, bake 
sale, car show, 5K run and kids’ carnival with great success.  

 

CCW has decided to partner with the Knights of Columbus to help do the Baby pantry. We 
are getting ready to start the baby pantry that will run the whole month of October 
accepting donations.  

 

We will also have our first breakfast the CCW does for fundraising the 13th of October.  

 

St. Olaf       Reinette Schultz 

• ● General meeting with Installation of new o7icers and reception  

• ● Monthly Mass Intentions set up for all women of the parish for the year  

• ● Costco and Smiths gift cards were supplied for use by the Funeral Committee.  

• ● Empowering women through spirituality, service and leadership. Looking to do 
book clubs, bible study, spiritual talks.  

• ● Co-sponsoring with Parish OCIA, award winning speaker Annette Hill, October 8th 
6pm, at the school great room. Open to all. “What is God calling you to do?”  

• ● Participating monthly in the First Friday Adoration 4-5pm, and reciting rosary last 
half hour.  

• ● Updated Council Flyers to place in church foyer.  

• ● Considering a Council of Women informational placemat for Co7ee & Donuts  

• ● Organizing a new Mother’s Group with a young mother chairing. We will help get 
them started and will support them. This will be a ministry of the Council, and the 
Chair will attend meetings. We will provide opportunities for them to get involved 
with Council events.  



• ● We have established a website www.stolafccw.org and we are working to publish 
our information on it and link it with the church website.  

• ● Going Away Party for Parish Secretary, Jennifer, September 21st after Sat mass.  

 

St. Vincent de Paul     Mindi Allen 

During the summer we continued with our monthly Co7ee and Donuts and stu7ing our 
weekly, Bulletins.  We hosted the funeral luncheon for Wayne Voorhes, husband of our 
beloved Pat Voorhes, thanks to all DCCW members that contributed.   

Our Board has been meeting regularly this summer and we are excited about the new year.  
We tried something new and had a Planning Committee who stepped up and gave a list of 
ideas to incorporate into our calendar.  A few highlights are Baby Shower (Oct 14th), to 
support the St. Martha Baby Project, please come if you are able 6:30 in the Benvegnu 
Center.  We will have 2 Bunco Fundraisers this year on Feb 8th and Jun 14th. 

We will have our Council Sunday on October 20th at the 9:00 Mass, to install our new Board 
Members.  We will our blue scarves to represent and invite new members. 

We had a welcome back BBQ on September 9th to kick o7 our new year.     

We are creating a brochure to distribute throughout the year with our activities, service 
projects and information.  

St. Patrick      Cynthia Acosta and Janell Tafoya 

We took some time o7 during the summer. 

The first Saturday of the month CCW always volunteers for Bingo. We have had 5 funeral 
luncheons. Helping with the parish council with the Opportunity Drawing ticket sales. We 
prepared over 250 sack lunches for the Rescue Mission on August 7th. We held the 
reception for the First Communion children. CCW assisted with Father Anistashas 30-year 
celebration ordination.  

We held a first evening bingo fundraiser. 

Several of the council attended the CWL Fashion Show, where Anthony Martinez was 
presented a grant from CWL, the grant money will go to purchase furnishings for the new St 
Joseph building. CCW will be purchasing the appliances for the new building. 

 

 



 

Submitted by Susan Vaughn 

Salt Lake Deanery President 

September 26, 2024 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


